IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN JULY 5, 1973

Present: Chairman William F. Toomey, John C. Powers and John E. Taft.

The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the special meeting was called to order by Chairman Toomey at 8:00 P.M.

TEMPORARY TRAILER PERMIT

Chairman Toomey reported to the Board of a recent telephone conversation with Mrs. Virginia A. McCarthy of 3 Stock Farm Road, Sudbury. Mr. Toomey informed the Board that Mrs. McCarthy and her family have to vacate the present residence at which they have been living since a fire destroyed their home. Mrs. McCarthy requested that the Selectmen again authorize her a temporary trailer permit, as she intends to rebuild on her property at 3 Stock Farm Road.

It was on motion unanimously

VOTED: To grant Mrs. McCarthy of 3 Stock Farm Road a special permit to have at this property a trailer for dwelling purposes for a period of 90 days, renewable, subject to the issuance of a building permit.

Attest: C. Manger

Executive Secretary-Olerk